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PROPOSED DECISION  

That the draft 2016 Annual report for the Audit Committee is agreed.   

Corporate Implications 

1. Contained within CIPFA’s Audit Committee Practical Guidance for Local 
Authorities and Police 2013 Edition is a recommendation of good practice to 
publish an Annual report reflecting the work of the Audit Committee. 

 

Background and Issues 

2. In demonstrating compliance with the CIPFA guidance an annual report has 
been produced. 

3. Attached at Appendix A is the draft report that reflects the work that has been 
undertaken by the Audit Committee during 2016 and provides information as 
regards the work plan for future meetings.  

4. The draft annual report has been prepared on behalf of the Audit Committee 
by the Audit, Risk and Fraud Manager. 

5. When agreed, the annual report will be made available on the Council’s 
website     

 

Background Papers 

None  


